

Please Join Last Chance Nordic Ski Club Today

You don't have to join to ski, but when you become a member of the Last Chance Nordic Ski Club, your generous tax-deductible contribution helps support nordic skiing in Helena by:

- · Supporting ski trail grooming at the MacDonald Pass Ski Trail system
- · Paying for ski trail grooming at Bill Roberts Golf Course
- · Supporting off-season maintenance of ski trails
- · Allowing for purchase of new grooming equipment
- · Maintaining existing grooming equipment

□ \$250+ SILVER Medal Benefactor

\$500+ GOLD Medal Benefactor

• In addition (unless you opt out), you'll be part of the club's e-mail list, so you'll get trail condition reports and hear about other LCNSC activities, used equipment, classes, and educational meetings.

To join, please complete this form and mail it with a check to the provided address.

Name(s)		
Address City/State/Zip		
Phone	_ E-mail	
		2017+
Are you currently on the LCNSC email list? $\ \square$ Yes $\ \square$ N	0	
Would you like to receive LCNSC emails? - Yes - No		
	Please make your check out to:	
SUGGESTED TAX-DEDUCTIBLE DONATION:	Last Chance Nordic Ski Club	
□ \$25 Individual Membership	PO Box 1893	
□ \$50 Family Membership	Helena, MT 59624	
□ \$100+ BRONZE Medal Benefactor		

http://www.lcnsc.org